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PRESS RELEASE — 9/14/06

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE- The Sublette

County Sheriff Office regrettably announces the finding of a
body on the southeast side of Mount Bonneville, in Sublette
County, today at about 11:50 hours Mountain Standard Time by
members of the Skinner Brothers Climbing team out of Sublette
County. It is tentatively believed to be the body of Ken Koskie
who has been reported missing since September 9™ 2006.

Searchers will have to perform a tactical climb get to the
location of the body for further identification and recovery.

Sheriff Wayne Bardin and all those who have been
involved in the search extend their condolences to the family,
friends and co-workers of Mr. Koski.



